
Serenity Seekers Safety Card  

The Serenity Seekers Beginners Meeting is a place for us to come together and share our  
collective experience, strength, and hope. Our primary objective is to maintain a secure and  
nurturing environment that fosters recovery – to do that, everyone here has the right to  
experience a safe and protected space.   

Any person with a desire to stop drinking is welcome at this group. However, Tradition One  

states that “Our common welfare should come first; personal recovery depends upon A.A.  

unity”, and it is this Group’s Conscience that if any person endangers another individual or   

disrupts the group’s efforts to carry the message of AA, the Group Conscience or its elected  

representatives may ask that person to leave the meeting.   

Predatory behaviours and unwelcome advances of a sexual nature are fundamentally  

incompatible with the principles of carrying the message of recovery. Such conduct will not be  

tolerated.   

A.A. does not offer medical advice or detox services; the organisation refrains from taking  

positions on external matters, including medication. Any medical guidance should be sought  

from qualified healthcare professionals.  

A.A. groups operate autonomously and do not have a governing body or central authority  

which oversees us. This meeting is run by you, for you.   

If at any point concerns regarding your safety arise, please reach out to a sponsor, fellow group  

members, a trusted friend, or a professional to address the matter. And please do not hesitate  

to contact us immediately if you feel that your safety during this meeting has been  

compromised by anyone in attendance. You can either direct message one of our co-hosts or  

you can email SSBMsafety25@gmail.com. Your safety is of paramount importance to us, and  

we are here to support you.  

 


